

What's New at Cedar Drive

3150 Cedar Drive Port Coquitlam, BC V3B 3C3 Tel: 604 941-3481 Fax: 604 937-8008

September 18, 2025

Next Week at a Glance Sept 22 - 26

Date	Activities and Events
Monday, Sept 22 nd	<u>K-5 Clay Modeling</u> 2:50 – 3:50pm
Tuesday, Sept 23 rd	
Wednesday, Sept 24th	Grade 5 Parent Meeting (7pm in the Library)
Thursday, Sept 25 th	<u>Gr K-5 Graffiti</u> 2:50 - 3:50pm
Friday, Sept 26 th	

New Information



School Planners have been distributed to all Grade 1 - 5 students. Please pay for the school planners on school cash online. These were not included in the school supply packs.

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com

Terry Fox Run - 2025

Terry Fox donations are being accepted for the whole month of September. Here is the link

https://schools.terryfox.ca/CedarDriveElementary





Digital Literacy Request: We are still collecting shoe boxes for our Digital Literacy project, please bring them to the library or send them in with your child if you have any at home.

Thank you for all the donations we've received so far!

Mrs. Cristiano



Sept 30th - National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (No school)

Oct 13th - Thanksgiving (No School)

Oct 14th - Picture Day

Oct 23rd Early Dismissal (1:48pm)

Oct 24th Pro-D Day (No School)



After School Programs SEPT-DEC

To register - Go to <u>www.DWUL.io</u> Search "Cedar Drive"

Mondays - Clay - K-5 Clay Modeling

- Mondays starting September 22nd
- 2:50 3:50 in Room 6

Tuesdays - Basketball - Gr 1-5 Basketball

- Tuesdays starting Oct 7th
- 2:50 3:50 in the gym

Wednesday – Beginner Theatre - Gr 1-5 Theatre

- Wednesdays starting Oct 1st
- 2:48pm 4:15pm in the Library

Thursday - Graffiti - Gr K-5 Graffiti

- Thursday starting Sept 25th
- 2:50pm 3:50pm in the Room 6

LEGO Wall

Our theme for September is "Back to School"! We look forward to seeing all the wonderful creations this year! - Mrs. Cristiano & Ms. Lee Law



Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee



Red Robin Hot lunch (Friday Oct 10) - order here

The Grade 5 fundraising Committee is pleased to offer the opportunity to order Red Robin for hot lunch Friday Oct 10^{th} .

The lunch is optional and if you choose not to participate, please ensure you send lunch with your child(ren).

All order must be place by Thursday Oct 2nd. We will not accept late orders. If you would like your child to participate in this hot lunch but the cost of the food poses a financial hardship for you family, please email dnembard@sd43.bc.ca.



Raise the Dough, Doughnut Fundraiser

Watch for the green order forms coming home this week. Each box of 12 donoughts will be \$15. Please return paper form with cash (or etransfer) to school office. Donought pick-up is on Friday Oct 10th at pick-up, near the front doors. The student that sells the most boxes of donuts we will be awarded a prize of an Amazon Fire

Tablet (10", 32 GB), generously donated by Cody Flesher with Apex Real Estate Group.



All grade 5 parents please join the meeting in the school library on Wednesday Sept 24th 7pm to discuss fundraising for your child's end of the year camp, grade 5 hoodies, grade 5 yearbook etc. See you soon!

UPCOMING PAC DATES

Sept 24th Wednesday 7pm ALL Grade 5 parents- meeting in the library

Oct 2nd Krispy Kreme order deadline- return your green notice to the office with cash or etransfer

Oct 2nd Red Robin Hot lunch order due- School cash online

Oct 4th Excel Martial Arts Fundraiser Night, Featuring Lilo & Stitch

Oct 10th Krispy Kreme Pick-up, front doors at school pick-up



Have a wonderful weekend!



Dayna MacDonald